
Gannett announces quarterly dividend

February 24, 2015

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Feb. 24, 2015-- Gannett Co., Inc.'s (NYSE: GCI) Board of Directors today declared a dividend of 20 cents per
share, payable on April 1, 2015 to stockholders of record as of the close of business on March 6, 2015.

“We have made terrific progress across each of our businesses since the launch of our transformation plan three years ago and are committed to
returning capital to shareholders. As we announced earlier, we resumed our share buyback program well ahead of the timeline we had previously
anticipated,” said Gannett President and CEO Gracia Martore. “We will continue our bold strategy as we focus on reshaping our company to
accelerate growth.”

About Gannett

Gannett Co., Inc. (NYSE: GCI) is an international media and marketing solutions company that informs and engages more than 115 million people
every month through its powerful network of broadcast, digital, mobile and publishing properties. Our portfolio of trusted brands offers marketers
unmatched local-to-national reach and customizable, innovative marketing solutions across any platform. Gannett is committed to connecting people –
and the companies who want to reach them – with their interests and communities. For more information, visit www.gannett.com.
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